
NIPOMO COMMUNITY 
BOARD MEMBERS 
JAMES HARRISON, PRESIDENT 
LARRY VIERHEILlG, VICE PRESIDENT 
MICHAEL WINN , DIRECTOR 
ED EBY, DIRECTOR 
DAN A, GADDIS: DIRECTOR 

Serving the CmnllllHlity Si«c 1965 

SERVICES DISTRICT 
STAFF 
MICHAEL S. LEBRUN, GENERAL MANAGER 
LISA BOGNUDA, ASSISTANT GENERAL MANAGER 
PETER SEVCIK, PE, DISTRICT ENGINEER 
TINA GRIETENS, UTILITY SUPERINTENDENT 
JON SEITZ, GENERAL COUNSEL 

148 SOUTH WILSON STREET POST OFFICE BOX 326 NIPOMO, CA 93444 - 0326 

November 21,2011 

Mr. Harold Snyder 
P. O. Box 926 

(805) 929-1133 FAX (805) 929-1932 Website address: ncsd.ca.gov 

Nipomo, California 93444 
kochcal@earthlink.net 

Dear Mr. Snyder: 

SUBJECT: NOVEMBER 15, 2011 PUBLIC DOCUMENT REQUEST 

Responding to the public document request dated and received in the District office on 
November 15, 2011 (Attached), in accordance with our interpretation of your request, the 
question/comment cards from the August 23 and November 9 public meetings have been 
previously provided to you. 

Additional comments in the form of phone calls and conversation between customerlinterested 
persons and staff have and continue to occur about this project. In response to your request, the 
District will conduct a review of all materials received both by regular and electronic mail and 
make copies of all project related comments received in 2011. 

This effort will take the District approximately two weeks to complete. It is our goal to have these 
materials prepared by the week of December 5, 2011. We will contact you at that time and 
provide you with the cost for reproducing the record. If the reproduction cost will exceed $15, we 
will contact you prior to making the copy. 

We appreciate your continued interest in District business and this important water resources 
project. After your review and consideration of this information, if you have further questions, 
concerns, or requests, please call the office. 

Very truly yours, 

NIPOMO COMMUNITY SERVICES DISTRICT 

Michael S. LeBrun 
General Manager 

Enclosure(s): 
• 111115 Snyder Request 

Copy of document found at  www.NoNewWipTax.com



November 1 2011 

Michael LeBrun, 
Nipomo Community Services District (NCSD) 
148 Wilson Street, P.O. Box 326 
Nipomo, CA 93444 

Dear Michael LeBrun: 

Harold Snyder 

RECEIvr 
NOV t 5 • 

P.O. Box 926 NI 
J\ipomo, CA 93444SE 

(805) 929-1133 Phone 
(805) 929-1932 Fax 

In the past I have made requests for copies of the documents from the 8/23/11 and 11/9111 
NCSD \feetings at the High School on the Supplemental Water Project and Alternatives. 

Mike Winn indicated at the 11/9/11 meeting that other letters/comments/emails have been 
received. It is not clear to me if all of those were included in the documents you provided 
for the specific meeting dates or if some comments came in before or between the 
meetings. 

If there are comment documents in 2011 that have not been sent to me as a result of the 
8/23/11 and 1119111 requests I am now making a request for a copy of the comment 
documents NCSD has received on the Supplemental Water Project that have not been 
provided. 

If the NCSD posts any of the above on it's web site I do need a paper copy. IfNCSD docs 
not intend to post any of the documents I request a paper copy. 

Thank You 

Harold Snyder 

Copy of document found at  www.NoNewWipTax.com



NOV 15 2011 
Mike thanks for looking at my request. 

To "Clarify" 

Because I made the request at the time of the meeting I knew they documents were not posted yet. 

¥NITY 
Riel 

So I was trying to word it so you would have some time to post before we got to the point of paper copies, 

If a document is posted on your website I can get a copy there and 00 not need a paper copy, 

John 

From: Michael LeBrun [mailto:mlebrun@ncsd.ca.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, November 15,2011 3:17 PM 
To: John Snyder 
Subject: November 9,2011 Public Records Request 

Mr. Snyder, 
Ple()se see the attached public records request you proviaed the District on November 9,2011, 

Item 1. on your request has been posted to the District Web site (ncsd.ca,gov). We intend to post all 
question cards no later than Friaay November 18 and will inform you directly when that posting is 
made. There were nD handouts provided by the District on November 9. 

PLEASE CLARIFY THE SECON,) TO LAST SENTENCE ON YOUR REQUEST; If NCSD post the materials on our 
web site, you do, or do NOT need a paper copy? 

Respectfully, 

Michael S. LeBrun, P.E. 
General Manager 

Nipomo Community Services District 
P.O, Box 326 
Nipomo, CA 93444-0326 
(805) 929-1133 
(805) 929-1932 fax 
mlebrun@ncsd.ca.gov 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE This email and any documents, fies or previous email messages 
attached to it may contain information that is confidential or legaliy privileged and is for the sole use 
of the intended recipient(s). If you are not the intended recipient, do not read, print. or save tllis 
email. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution of this email, its contents or the 
attachmt'lnts, IS strictly prollibited. Jf you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by 

Copy of document found at  www.NoNewWipTax.com



telephone or reply email and destroy the original, any attachments and all copies without reading or 
saving. 

From: NCSDjmaging@ncsd.ca.gov [mailto:NCSD_imaging@ncsd.ca.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, November 15,2011 3:14 PM 
To: Michael LeBrun 
Subject: Attached Image 

RECEIVED 
NOV f 5 2011 

C ¥NITY 
ES 01 RICT 

Copy of document found at  www.NoNewWipTax.com




